
General Government Committee Report No. 2022-06 

 

 June 28, 2022  
 
To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 

The General Government Committee presents Report No. 2022-06 and 

recommends: 

“That: 
 

1) Council approve the Asset Management Plan, attached to Report to 

Council CORP 2022-70 dated May 16, 2022 from Kevin Vescio, as per O. 

Reg. 588/17 Asset Management Planning for Municipal Infrastructure; 

 

2) The Asset Management Plan be used as the City’s guiding report to 

establishing priorities:   

 

a) within the annual Capital Budget; and 

 

b) for various Grant Applications.” 

 
 
All of which is respectfully submitted.

 


